
 

Sunday morning worship every week
Sunday at 10.30am.                                             

Informal service of praise and prayer, 
refreshments served.

Place to Play                                                    
Every Tuesday in term time 

Re-opens 3rd Sepember                                                            
09.00 - 11.00                          

for toddlers parents and carers                              
All welcome. Donation £3.00 a family. 

Bereavement Café, 
Tea ’n chat, games, Scrabble tables: 

Every Tuesday afternoon
 1.30 to 3.30. Open to all.

Community Choir:   
Come and ‘sing for fun’. 

SUMMER CONCERT JULY 4TH
Rehearsals re-start September 5th

7.30 - 9.30pm. 
New members always welcome.

Coffee and Company
Every Saturday from 10.30 - 12.00

Open House; a chance to meet and chat.

W E E K LY  AC T I V I T I E S. . 
OPEN TO ALL  JUST COME. 

The Church on the High Street 
The summer months  

You are always welcome. 
Open to and for everyone. 

Contact us directly  at 

info@hamptonhillurc.org.uk

HAMPTON HILL 
UNITED REFORMED 

CHURCH

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION 
including full  details for hiring facilities 

Contact us directly at 
info@hamptonhillurc.org.uk  

Website: www.hamptonhillurc.org.uk 

July  2024.   
THURS: 4th 8.00pm.  COMMUNITY 
CHOIR Summer Concert;   music on 
the theme of  love!   Donations invited. 

SUN 7th 10.30am Worship led by John 
Latham, Church Elder.  

SUN 14th 10.30am Worship led by Roy 
Wharton , The Well, Ashford.  

SUN 21st  10.30am  Songs of Praise  - come 
and sing your favourite hymns.  
6.30pm Service of Prayer & reflection  
Twickenham URC, led by the Minister,  

SUN 28th 10.30am Worship led by the 
Minister, Rev S.Lewis  Holy Communion. 

August 2024  

SUN 4th 10.30am Worship led by Rev’d 
Antony Ball, Isleworth Cong. 

SUN 11th 10.30am Worship led by the 
Minister, Rev S.Lewis  Holy Communion. 

SUN 18th 10.30am Worship led by Louise 
Bland, The Well, Ashford.  
6.30pm Service of Prayer & reflection 
Twickenham URC, led by the Minister,  
  
Sun 25th 10.30am Worship led by Chrissie 
Ward, Elder.  
All  our services include reflection, Bible 
readings, prayer and songs of praise. We 
meet after worship to share refreshments 
and enjoy each other’s company.  

July & August 2024.                                                 

Do join us as we celebrate thankfully  
the  kindness and generosity of our 

loving God. 

mailto:info@hamptonhillurc.org.uk


Dear Friends, 

Getting away from it all, 
recuperating, recovering: are 
holidays only about having a 
few moments escaping to a 
paradise, before returning to 
a hectic schedule of everyday life?

Away from our normal routine, we might 
meet new people, see different places, 
and experience different ways of doing 
things. Are holidays as much about 
learning something new and bringing 
these experiences back into our everyday 
life, our homes, our neighbourhoods? 

Rather than an escape, could we see 
holidays as times to recharge our hearts 
and minds, so we can look for new ways 
of helping our own places to work better, 
in a more kindly and inclusive way? We 
can see our own familiar places with new 
eyes. The prophets of old said that God is 
‘doing a new thing’. The call of faith is a 
call to live in hope.

In Christ,

Stephen.

Repairs successfully completed, the glorious 
celebration window is restored. Some of the 
coloured panes had been damaged, rust 
compromised parts of the frame. Within a week 
the scaffolding was erected, used and removed.  
To maintain this treasure in its full glory has 
proved complicated and expensive.  It is worth a 
visit to explore the subtleties only visible on close 
inspection.  You  are very welcome to come and 
see any Tuesday in term time, Saturday or 
Sunday morning. Would you wish to consider 
contributing to the repair?  Bring some friends to 
enjoy up close this glorious inspiring work of art.
How does your ‘church on the High Street’ serve our community and our Lord 
Jesus?  To be open to our neighbours, to offer a safe place where community and 
love of our neighbour can thrive, we need your help please.  Perhaps you might like 
to get to know more local people or try a new activity?  Our church works thanks to 
the help of volunteers who give a few hours on a weekly or monthly basis.  Our 
worship is informal, varied, reflective and encouraging with time to build 
relationships. As the people of this small church look to the future we are in need 
of neighbours with a little time to give.   Could this suit you, even a friend or two? 
Please come in and ask or drop a note to info@hamptonhillurc.org.uk.  Thank you. 

What is this church - the URC?  Here in Hampton Hill 
for over 180 years, this ‘Chapel’ began as a response to the 
needs of children for a Sunday School. Today we try to share 
the love of Jesus Christ for his/our neighbours.  In 1972 the 
the Congregational church ‘united’ with the Presbyterian 
church; both see the Bible as our guide, worshiping simply, 
being open to everyone.  Our worship includes enjoyment, 
prayers, encouragement and forgiveness.  We read and learn 
about Jesus; seeking how we might share His kindness.We 
work closely with all the other Hampton churches. Please do 
come and see for yourself.
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